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Repealing the vote by mail would take the opportunity to vote away from those 

without reliable transportation, mobility issues, or other limiting factors such as lack of 

childcare, phobias, or the need to work to support their family. This is simply unfair. 

Those who cannot make it in to a polling place should not be punished.  


